
 

 

 

 

 

28 March 2023 

Dear Llywydd, 

Economic Crime and Corporate Transparency Bill 

At our meeting on 23 March Members discussed the second supplementary LCM on the Economic 
Crime and Corporate Transparency Bill which was referred to the Committee on 14 March. As the 
amendments set out in the LCM do not make any fundamental changes to the intent of the Bill 
Members do not feel the need to lay an additional report. However the Committee would like to take 
this opportunity to put on the record its support for the UK and Welsh Government using this Bill to 
continue their support for Ukraine and the Ukrainian people. 

As the SLCM has also been referred to Legislation, Justice and Constitution Committee I have copied 
this letter to Huw Irranca-Davies MS for his information. 

Kind regards, 

 

Darren Millar MS 
Temporary Chair: Economy, Trade and Rural Affairs Committee 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

Pwyllgor yr Economi,  
Masnach a Materion Gwledig 
— 
Economy, Trade, and  
Rural Affairs Committee  

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddEconomi@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddEconomi 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddEconomy@senedd.wales 

senedd.wales/SeneddEconomy  
0300 200 6565 

 
Rt. Hon. Elin Jones MS 
Llywydd, and Chair of the Business Committee 

https://senedd.wales/media/nxtpr3h1/slcm-ld15723-e.pdf

